
MIC3 Missouri State Council Meeting 

Tuesday, October 12, 2021 

2:00 PM Central Time 

Attendees: 

 Dr. Brian Henry, Missouri State Commissioner 

 Ms. Joan Barrett, Military Child Education Coalition & Military Family Education Liaison 

 Dr. Margie Vandeven, Commissioner of Education 

 Mr. Jerrod Wheeler, Superintendent, Knob Noster School District 

 Guest: Ms. Cherise Imai, Executive Director, Military Interstate Children’s Compact Commission 
 

Not Present:  

 Mr. Joe Driskill, Missouri Military Advocate, Executive Representative 

 Senator Justin Brown, Missouri’s 16th Senatorial District 

 Mr. Walt Mattil, Deputy Commander, Fort Leonard Wood 

 Mr. Dorsey Newcomb, Representative, Fort Leonard Wood 

 Dr. Kerwin Urhahn, Executive Director, Missouri State High School Activities Association 
 

I. Call to Order: Missouri State Compact Commissioner, Dr. Brian Henry called the meeting to order at 
2:07 PM Central Time. 

 

II. Approval of Minutes: The approval of the minutes from the June 2, 2021 meeting will be tabled to the 
next meeting. 

 

III. Discussion 

A. Month of the Military Child: Commissioner Henry discussed the possibility of hosting the Month 
of the Military Child at the Capitol in Jefferson City, MO on or about Tuesday, April 5, 2022 

B. Successful Transitions Videos: Commissioner Henry encouraged liaisons and districts to capture 
these stories and submit them. 

C. State Council Toolkit: Commissioner Henry informed council members of the MIC3 Training 
Toolkit for Schools that provides informative webpages, publications and videos. The one-pager 
can be found by clicking here or on the MIC3 website. 

D. Annual Business Meeting: Commissioner Henry stated the MIC3 Annual Business Meeting will 
be held virtually on November 4-5, 2021 and is free for anyone to attend. Registration closes on 
Monday, October 18, 2021 and can be found by clicking here or on the MIC3 website. 

E. Operational Audit: Commissioner Henry stated that the Commission has initiated an operational 
audit and is reaching out to both former and active members. 

F. Potential New Council Members: Commissioner Henry stated that Joe Driskill is retired and is 
currently looking for his replacement. If anyone has any suggestions, please email them. In 
addition, Jocelyn Strand, Coordinator of School Improvement for DESE, has expressed an 
interest in the committee.  

 
IV. Adjournment - With no further business to conduct. Commissioner Henry adjourned the meeting at 

2:53 PM Central Time.  

 

 

 

https://mic3.net/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/5c-School-Training-Toolkit.pdf
https://mic3.net/2021-annual-business-meeting/

